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Ramp Closures Expected on I-295 for Paving Operations Wednesday and Thursday Nights 
 

Jacksonville, Fla. – As part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s resurfacing improvements on 

I-295 (S.R. 9A) from the Trout River Boulevard overpass to east of the Biscayne Boulevard overpass, 

overnight ramp closures will be in place to complete paving Wednesday, October 23 and Thursday, 

October 24, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting.  

Wednesday, October 23 from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m.:  

• The I-295 northbound entrance ramp from Dunn Avenue will be closed. Motorists will detour via 

Lem Turner Road to travel northbound on I-295. 

•  The I-295 southbound exit ramp to Dunn Avenue will be closed. Motorists will detour via Lem 

Turner Road (Exit 32). 

 

Thursday, October 24 from 9 p.m. to 5 a.m.: 

• The I-295 southbound entrance ramp from Dunn Avenue will be closed. Motorists will detour to 

Lem Turner Road to enter I-295 southbound. 

 

Duval Asphalt Products Inc. was selected to complete the $7.9 million improvement project by late fall 

2019, weather and unforeseen circumstances permitting. 
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